
To, 

Mr. Avijit parkhe  

MUKTI, Kolkata 

Sub :Thanks letter for  continuation financial aid.  

Sir,  

I beg to inform you that I am Soheli Sultana , a TSS student from MUKTI under your sponsorship since 

last one years. 

In 2018 I have taken admission in a four year B. Sc. Nursing course. And recently I was promoted to 4th  

year without any exam due to COVID-19 pandemic situation. But the University said that exam will be  

taken as soon as possible. 

I want to thank you for your continuous support since last one years as it was impossible for me to  

proceed so far. 

 As the 3rd year final exam was not been conducted yet, so I’m attaching the 2nd year mark sheet(latest  

mark sheet till herewith the letter. 

Thanking you. 

Yours faithfully 

Soheli Sultana  


